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 April 30th, 2025 was a busy day for the students and 

faculty of Russell Sage College. Undergraduate 

Research Day was underway and everyone seemed to 

have a million things to do. Thankfully, a wonderful 

bunch of folks were able to get together – both in 

person and over Zoom – to celebrate the launch of 

The Rev, the magazine that showcases the talent of 

students from all over the world, but also faculty and 

alumni from Russell Sage.  

We gathered for an hour, packed with food 

and drinks and creatives eager to read and listen and 

learn from one another. Those in attendance were honored with the opportunity to hear some of 

them read and discuss their pieces that had been selected for the magazine. Copies had been at 

the ready for people when they walked in, allowing everyone to follow along as we flipped 

through the works.  

It was incredibly refreshing to hear from artists from other countries, and really cool to 

see the variety of The Rev on display in the written and visual art forms.  

The editors from the United Kingdom and Russell Sage were thanked immensely for 

their hard work and dedication to getting the magazine published in time, and we heard 

testimonials from a few people, including the New Visions high school editors and Peg Danner-



 
 

 

Frank, the lead teacher for the performing arts 

program at Questar III's New Visions. Danner-Frank 

gushed about the ease of working with the The Rev 

crew and the excitement of a future working together 

to continue opportunities such as this for the students 

they engage with. They discussed meeting new 

people and finding a sense of community with like-minded folks, and I truly don’t think I can put 

it any better.  

The launch of The Rev was bustling with excitement and encouragement, pride and joy 

from everyone in attendance, and it certainly made me antsy for next year's edition! 

 


